Cathy Loffink called the meeting to order at 11:45 am.

Niners Donation

Chris Bensel was presented a check from the Niners for the Wilsonville High School Girls Golf Team. The check was for the annual donation Niners generously give each year at the time of submitting new or renewal applications. The team won first place in their division at the State High School Golf Tournament and will now compete in the PGA National High School Championship Tournament on the weekend of 7/4. Chris Bensel expressed his appreciation of the Niners support of the team over the years. He mentioned that the team members not only do well in golf but also excel scholastically.

Chris Bensel was named coach of the year. He has earned this recognition 3 years in a row

Payouts:

Payouts are in the form of pro shop credits and credits can be found on the Niners website. Payouts are good only for pro shop merchandise credit and expire 12/31.

Green Course

Green course is still undergoing improvements. Temporary exceptions rules were covered. All scores will continue to be posted during this time

Room Reservations

Forms will need to be completed and approved for any room reservations requested that are outside of the Niners annual calendar.

Guest Day

Guest day is July 9th. Debbie Schwindt and her committee will plan this event.

Scramble, Raffle and Putting Contest Winners Announced

Next Scramble- Leesa Gango

Leesa announced the theme for next month's scramble will be Wigging Out. She would like to take photos of members wearing wigs for a poster to be done in the next few weeks.

Meeting Adjourned 12:00 noon by Cathy Loffink

Respectfully Submitted, Chris Sutton Secretary